
Thank you for thinking about writing an article for the New Jersey Chapter (the Chapter) of the National 

Association of Tax Professionals’ newsletter. Please keep in mind our newsletter is produced for the 

benefit of our membership. Your article’s topic and content is expected to keep our members in mind. 

Your article is expected to be an original writing by you or a colleague of yours. There is no 

compensation available for contributions of articles. The writings you submit will not be paid for. 

Furthermore since your writing is original you waive any copyright entitlements.  This means the 

Chapter or the National Association of Tax Professionals may reprint, post, tweet in any medium of 

communication your writing without your express permission, written or otherwise. In addition the 

editorial staff of the New Jersey Chapter may modify the content of your article without your express 

permission, written or otherwise.  Please proof read your article prior to submitting. Please include no 

more than three lines of contact information to be included at the end of your writing for contact 

information. You may include a portrait photograph that may or may not be used in conjunction with 

your article. 


